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The special meeting of the Maple Lake Township Board was called to order by Chairman Tom Neumann 
at 4:00 PM. 
 
Supervisors Greg Gindele and Tom Hackenmueller, Treasurer Judy Neumann and Clerk Esther Doran 
were present. 
 
The board discussed that the township ran out of gravel before they could finish the roads. The 
Supervisors are looking into why the gravel ran out. They are also looking into where to buy gravel for 
next year. 
 
Dust control was discussed. The board wasn’t happy with Minnesota Dust Control because they aren’t 
coming out here soon enough. One of the maintenance employees quit without notice and Tim the other 
full-time maintenance person is willing to help out more until a new grader operator is hired. The Board 
has decided to publish a hiring ad in the Buffalo Drummer and to post it on the township website. 
 
Wright County Planning and Zoning emailed two requests that needed to be discussed. The first one was 
regarding an home owner who wanted an addition put on. The Supervisor’s decided that due to the 
maximum coverage being increased, the board has decided to decline approval of the variance. The 
request from Vonco was to continue mining clay from a pit located in Maple Lake township. The Maple 
Lake Township Board approves the mining of the clay until the end of the calendar year 2021. 
 
As no additional business was scheduled for the Special Meeting, a motion was offered by Neumann and 
seconded by Hackenmueller to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 PM. Motion carried 3 to 0. 
 
Attest, 
 
 
  /s/    /s/  
Esther Doran      Thomas Neumann 
Clerk, Maple Lake Township    Board Chairman, Maple Lake Township 


